
 Missy Sjolin

As the snowflakes gracefully descend upon Buffalo,
Minnesota, our daycare radiates warmth and joy this
December. It's a season of wonder, and our little ones
are at the heart of it all. Amidst the chilly winter air,
our daycare becomes a place filled with laughter,
creativity, and boundless imagination. We cherish the
moments spent watching their eyes light up with
excitement as they engage in various enriching
experiences. As we embark on this festive month,
let's celebrate the spirit of togetherness and the
endless possibilities that unfold within our nurturing
environment.

The holiday season at our Kid’s Haven is a time of
connection and growth. We're dedicated to fostering
a supportive community where children flourish not
just academically, but also emotionally and socially.
With a team committed to providing a safe and
nurturing space, your child's journey with us is one of
exploration and learning. As we delve into
December's festivities, we're thrilled to witness the
unique personalities of each child blossom in our
care. We're grateful for the trust you place in us each
day and look forward to continuing to create
memorable moments together throughout this
enchanting season.
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11/27-1/5: Families are invited to
share their favorite songs, musical
styles, performances with their child,
and contribute photos of family
members experiencing music.
12/7: Christmas Program: 8:30
Transition, 9:15 Pre 1, Pre 2 & Pre 3,
10:00 Pre 4, 10:45-Pre 5 & Pre-K
12/13: National Hot Cocoa Day
12/14: Christmas Parties- 9:00-11:00
(Pre) Winter Wonder Magic Show at
Kid’s Haven
12/18–22: Families are invited to
create opportunities to sing with
their children.
12/22: Wear your ugly sweater
12/25: Merry Christmas!
12/31: Account balances
must be paid in full.
1/1: Happy New Year!

With children at work and with family
during the holidays, remember to
take a minute to check in on your

feelings. Practicing self-care is the
most important gift you can give

yourself this holiday. When you are
happier and enjoying yourself more,

you’ll be able to share the joy.


